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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:56:38 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

 
 
From: Arjun TM  
Sent: Sunday, July 14, 2024 6:58 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Hello,
 
My name is Arjun and I am a Queen’s student. I am writing to you as I have come to hear
about a potential new hair salon in the city. I would love the idea of having a salon at 395
Earl Street for the convenience of location and to have more options when many
locations currently in that area of the city are quite busy with long wait times. Thanks for
your consideration.
 
Best,
Arjun


